
CNMCL held the 2012 Interim Results 
Presentation in Island Shangri-la Hotel 
Hong Kong 
 

On August 29, 2012, CNMCL held its 2012 Interim 

Results on the fifth floor in Island Shangri-la Hotel Hong 

Kong. On behalf of the Company, Mr. Luo Tao, the 

Chairman, and Ms. Han Hong, the CFO jointly announced 

the interim result and answered questions from fellow 

investors and reporters. 

During the first half of 2012, the Company realized a 

net profit of USD 92 million, representing a year-on-year 

increase  of 80.5%; profit attributable to owners of the 

Company amounted to USD 55.4 million, representing a 

significant growth of 55.7% year-on-year; basic 

earnings per share was US￠2.12 per share, representing 

a year-on-year increase of 54.7%. In the afternoon of 

August 27, a Board Meeting was held by the Company, 

considered and approved the interim results and 

promptly released an announcement on August 28 in 

accordance with requirements of the Hong Kong Stock 

Exchange.  

During the afternoon of August 29, the presentation 



was held in two sessions, providing a valuable chance 

of sufficient communication with approximately 50 

investors, institutional analysts around the world and 

20 media reporters from Hong Kong. After the 

presentation, Mr. Luo Tao had an exclusive interview 

with four media including Sing Pao of Hong Kong. On 

August 30, Chairman Mr. Luo Tao, leading his 

subordinates attended four meet-and-greet sessions 

with investment institutions. (Below are the photos of 

Mr. Luo Tao, the Chairman and Ms. Han Hong, the CFO at 

Interim Results Presentation). 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


